
 

17th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Christmas Market - Saturday 3rd December 11am-3pm 
 

As you are aware we are holding the Christmas Market on Saturday 3rd December from 11am-3pm. 

 

We are absolutely delighted that the market is back this year with all of the usual attractions - lots of stalls with 

high quality artisan crafts, storytelling, the Winter Wonderland etc. There will also be a lovely café running all 

day with homemade lunches and during the day there are lots of fun activities for your children to do. 

 

Here are some of the ways you can help and get involved:   

 

 

Publicity 

You will find attached to this letter a poster and some leaflets. We ask that you display and to distribute these 

to your neighbours, friends etc - or anyone you think may come along to the market. 

 

Raffle 

As usual we will be holding a raffle to win one of our Christmas Hampers. We would be very grateful if when 

you are shopping you could pick up something to donate for our Raffle Hampers. From next week, Miss 

Trembath will have a list at the gate for you to tick off the item you will be buying. With the cost of living crisis 

we want to make sure we keep all purchasing very specific.   

 

Parents Stall 

This is usually one of the key stalls for raising funds so we would be grateful if you could make some cakes or 

Christmas delicacies (jams, sauces pickles etc) or if you have some crafts you would be happy to donate. 

Please could you bring them into school on Friday 2nd. 

 

Decorating 

We will be decorating the school on Friday 2nd from 2pm if you are able to come along and help that would 

be brilliant. 

 

On the day 

If you are able to help out on the day for an hour or so in any of the following areas Raffle, Children's area, 

Winter Wonderland, parents stall. Please speak to Sophia or sign the sheet at the gate. 

 

We really hope that you will be able to come along and support the school, bring your friends and family - it 

is always a fun festive occasion for our whole school community. 

 

Very best wishes, 

 

  

 

Friends of St Levan School 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  


